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Congratulations to IWEA member Tom Kunetz. The WEF Nominating Committee is 
recommending him for the position of Vice President. The nomination will be presented to the 
House of Delegates for formal ratification during the 2016 WEFTEC. Tom looks forward to 
continuing to serve IWEA and all WEF members in his new role.  
 


